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{Name}, {Degree(s)}
Department of {Department Name}
Division of {Division Name}
Stanford University School of Medicine
Stanford, CA  94305
Dear Dr. {Name},
This letter is to inform you that your fixed term appointment comes to an end on {appointment end date}.  You will not be reappointed beyond this date. 
Your last paycheck will include your salary through {appointment end date} less any deductions required by law.  Your final paycheck will be available to you on your last day of work.  You should also contact the Benefits Office for information regarding the continuation of your benefits. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your service to the Department and wish you the best in your future endeavors.


Sincerely,

Name
Title

